
 

George Washington Chapter – WA SAR 

 
To:  Compatriot Russell P. Oliver, Chapter Flag Award Chairman 
From:  Compatriot C. Marshall Eberhart 
Subject: Nomination of NSSAR Flag Recognition Award for the Double Barrell BBQ, Sedro Woolley, WA 
 
I am pleased to nominate the Double Barrell BBQ, Sedro Woolley, WA, for their prominent business US Flag 
display. 

 
 
These facts lend support to this proposal for a commercial establishment: 

• The flag flies prominently above the restaurant – the flag is larger, 10’x15’, and is illuminated at night. 
• The owner of the restaurant served in the USMC for four years, 1984-1988, which served as the 

motivation for this flag display. 
  
Very respectfully, 
C. Marshall Eberhart 
NSSAR #211989 


